MLQ 333.909911

BEECROFT - CHELTENHAM CIVIC TRUST P.O. BOX 31, BEECROFT. N.S.W. 2119.

BULLETIN 2-86

14 AUG 1986 MUTCHELL LIBRARY

MAY

12th MAY, 1986

PRESIDENT JIM VANDORE SECRETARY KEITH DAVIDSON

GENERAL MEETING

WEDNESDAY, 21st MAY

8 pm

ST JOHNS CHURCH HALL

BEECROFT ROAD BEECOFT

Society will speak about the history of Beecroft and Cheltenham,

A representative of the N.S.W. BI-CENTENNIAL AUTHORITY will give an address on activities in relation to 1988 and

A representative of **HORNSBY SHIRE COUNCIL** will speak about Shire activities for 1988, including the development of Fagan Park.

Have You wondered about the origins of our district?

Come and enjoy what should be an interesting evening then stay for supper and a chat with your neighbours.

residents and visitors welcome.

LIQUORLAND

The Committee has considered several complaints concerning the painting of the Liquorland store on Beecroft Road. The matter has been taken up independently by Hornsby Shire Council.

REGISTERED BY AUSTRALIA POST PUBLICATION NO NBH5324

One may only guess as to why the installation of the Copeland Road lights has been repeatedly delayed.

Perhaps it was the widening of Copeland Road (now dropped), the Traffic Plan for Beecroft Centre (where

COMMITTEE

Your Committee has regretfully accepted the resignation of Prof. K. Campbell. Keith Campbell has been a member of the Committee for many years and his experience and wise counsel will be sorely missed.

The Trust Committe for 1986 is:

President: Mr. J.F. Vandore 84-2306 Secretary: Mr. K.V. Davidson

Vice Presidents: Dr. W.J. Greenhalgh 86-3611

86-2306

Treasurer: Mr. T.D. Lloyd Mrs. H. Thomas 848-9762 84-1163

Publicity: Mr. W.S. Bough Parks Sub-Committee Convenor Mr. A.S. Lewis 869-8142

869-8130

Mr. M.R. Briggs 84-7552 Mr. L. Renfrey 869-1641 Mrs. A. Yates 86-1460

BEECROFT CHILDRENS LIBRARY

The Childrens Library, in the car park facing Wongala Crescent, has approximately 4,000 borrowers listed to facing Wongala Crescent, has the car park facing wongala Crescent, has approximately 4,000 borrowers listed approximately 4,000 borrowers listed and plays a very active role in voluntary of local youngsters. The life of local youngsters. the life of local youngsters. The Library is staffed entirely by volunteers and more are needed volunteers and more are needed. Staffing the desk involves three hours (2.00pm - 5.00pm) every four forms (2.00pm of the hours (2.00pm - 5.00pm) every four weeks on one afternoon of the school week, or, two hours (9.30pm) and the desk involves the school week, or, two hours (9.30pm) and the desk involves the school week, or, two hours (9.30pm) are the school weeks on one afternoon of the school weeks. school week, or, two hours (9.30am - 11.30am) on a Saturday morning about once every six weeks. Volunteers are URGENTLY needed for Saturday mornings during the second are URGENTLY needed for Saturday mornings during the second school term as many parents have commitments to childrens sports activities. If you can assist please contact the Secretary, Mrs. Heather Thomas on 848-9762 after 6.00pm. MEMBERSHIP

Membership is still lagging last years excellent result and we urge all residents, in their own interests all residents, in their own interests, to join the Trust. Let the Trust be your voice and let that voice be a compelling one.

BEECROFT-CHELTENHAM CIVIC TRUST

MEMBERSHIPTelephone..... Address.....

Annual Subscriptions

Family Membership - \$6.00 Adult Membership - \$3.50 Financial year commences 1st January Receipts will not be issued unless requested

Post to: The Treasurer, p.o. Box 31, Beecroft, 2119